
 
 

                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO BID 

UNDP/SOM/ITB/2018/002 

 
The United Nations Development Programme in Somalia (UNDP Somalia) invites you to submit a bid 
for Car hire services for Puntland, Somalia. 
 
The Invitation to Bid (ITB) Documents can be obtained from the following links:  
 

http://www.so.undp.org/content/somalia/en/home/operations/procurement.html 
 
OR 

 
https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice 
 
Bidders are requested to frequently check the above sites for any addenda that may be posted. 
 
The submission duly stamped and signed must be done electronically in PDF format to  

bids.so@undp.org no later than 16
th

 July 2018 at 12.00 hours Somali local time clearly 

indicating the advertisement responded to as per the instructions in the ITB document. 

 

Please note that this advertisement is not to be construed in any way as an offer to contract with your 

firm. Furthermore, UNDP reserves the right to reject part or all of the bids. 
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